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The Appalachian Regional Library supports every patron’s right to have his or her library records
remain confidential. Library records include patron registration data, circulation records,
overdue and reserve records, participation in library-sponsored programs, record of library
visits, and/or any data that contain information that links a specific patron to specific materials
or services used.

Each patron has individual control over his or her library card and presentation of the card
permits access to information on the account. An adult who is responsible for the card of a
child age 17 and under may be given access to the information associated with the card.

In compliance with North Carolina General Statute 125-19, no information about a library
patron’s record will be released to any person, agency, or organization, other than to the card
holder or responsible party for a card, except in response to a valid court order or subpoena,
properly presented to the county librarian or library director.

Nothing in this policy shall prevent authorized library personnel from using library records in
the administration of their regular duties.
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